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Dear members, dear friends,

At the end of 2021 there was a remarkable event that we would like to tell you about. Sophie Ergo -one of 
our younger members and a student at Aloha College- had a wonderful idea: she asked all students at Aloha 
College to donate non-perishable food for the families we support. This had a great response, so much so, 
that it took several trips to take all the donations to the church at La Campana. The teachers and students at 
Aloha College worked together to collect the gifts and the Aloha Golf Club team ensured a smooth delivery to 
the Church. Sincere THANKS to all involved and especially to Sophie, whose initiative at Christmas brought 
great joy to those who are not so privileged. 
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13 DECEMBER 2021 MERRY CHRISTMAS!

Christmas Jumper Day, Friday 17 December

Dear Parents, 
 
My name is Sophie Ergo and I'm a Year 12 student. I am writing to inform you about our Christmas Jumper
Day on 17 December, which is being organised as part of my Cobis Global Social Leaders event.  
 
Earlier this year, I participated in a leadership training course focusing on driving social change to help combat
global issues. The training includes 30 days to complete a challenge of our choice which helps a local issue. For
my project I chose to tackle food poverty. I have been in contact with the charity Aloha Cares which works with
the local community around Aloha. They provide basic necessities to families with children. 
 
On 17 December all students and staff are invited to wear non-uniform with a Christmas theme jumper.
On this day we ask them to bring any non-perishable food or items they would like to donate. Suggested
donations could be: honey, nutella, pasta, rice, canned fruits/vegetables, breakfast cereals, baby food, or
sweets.  
 
The charity has asked not to bring fresh food, lentils, baby milk powders, or nappies. 
 
The donations will be collected in the morning at the school's entrance gates by my team of Year 12 students
and Aloha Cares volunteers.  
 
I would like to thank you in advance for supporting my leadership challenge and for your generosity towards
our local community. 
 
Sophie Ergo
Year 12

Hooray! We get to organise another tournament and hopefully this time with less covid restrictions. 
Please save 23 April 2022 in your diary as an important date! It will again be a mixed scramble. Your 
guests are most welcome. The generosity of Aloha Golf Club will provide us with an important source 
of income, as all proceeds from the day (green fee, entry fee, buggy-hire) will be forwarded to Aloha 
Cares. We can justifiably say that Aloha is one of the few, if not the only golf club that has set up its own 
charity for families in need with the support of the members and the club. Through your participation, 
everyone becomes part of this wonderful institution.

More details coming soon, we are looking forward to a wonderful day, hopefully with the best weather.

Stay well everyone!

Kind regards

Cristina & Joachim von Kyaw                                                                 Heinz and Lilo Goesswein
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